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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

We are pleased to inform you Willow Crest will be participating in the Community Eligibility 
Provision (CEP) program for the 2020-2021 School Year. The CEP program is part of the National 
School Lunch and Special Breakfast Programs that provides students access to free, healthy breakfasts 
and lunches. This program includes a full meal. Second meals, a la carte meals or a la carte milk are 
not covered under the program.    

All enrolled students at Willow Crest are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at 
no charge to you or your household, every day of the 2020-2021 school year. Your child(ren) with a 
primary enrollment at Willow Crest will be able to participate without having submit a free and 
reduced meal application.   

During the COVID-19 high and middle high-risk models, parents that wish to have their student(s) 
participate must place an order for meals. Please visit our website at https://asdk12.org/2020MealPlan 
for more information.   

If your child(ren) changes schools during the school year to a non-CEP school, you will need to apply 
for our free and reduced lunch program to see if you qualify for continued benefits. Applications are 
available online at https://asdk12.org/studentnutrition  

If we can be of further assistance, please contact us via email at snadmin@asdk12.org or at  
907-348-5142.

Sincerely, 

Andrew Mergens 
Senior Director, Student Nutrition 

  


